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Dear Colleague 

 

Thank you for your interest in a position at The Priory City of Lincoln Academy.   

 

We opened as an Academy in September 2008 and continue to build on the success and 

traditions of our two predecessor schools:  The City of Lincoln Grammar School and The 

City of Lincoln Community College.  We strongly believe it is important to develop the 

‘whole child’.  We work closely with all of our students to ensure they achieve academic 

success and participate in a wide range of extra-curricular opportunities.  A student’s personal 

and social development is monitored through a well-developed vertical house system. 

 

We have high expectations of our students.  The recruitment and development of good 

quality staff is one way to ensure that this continues.  We have a strong and successful CPD 

programme that develops all staff, regardless of their experience. 

 

In September 2011 The Priory City of Lincoln Academy moved into a new build, housing 

state of the art facilities.  The new buildings create an exceptional learning environment for 

both the 800 students on roll and the staff working within the academy. 

 

All staff give generously of their time to support a very wide range of sport, art and 

curriculum activities, including residential trips to our centre in France:  Centre des Etoiles. 

 

The Academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 

people and expects all staff to share this commitment. 

 

To find further information on The Priory City of Lincoln Academy we recommend you view 

our prospectus and information booklet on our website:  www.priorycity.co.uk  

 

It is extremely rewarding working at The Priory City of Lincoln Academy.  There is a 

friendly team of staff, who are very supportive of each other and are all dedicated to raising 

standards.  If you would like to contribute to this goal, we look forward to receiving your 

application together with a letter of application of not more than two sides of A4. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs Jane Hopkinson 
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